
   

 

 

 

 

JOHNSON PARKWAY REGIONAL TRAIL 
04-20-2021 Project Update 

WHAT’S COMPLETED? WHAT’S LEFT TO DO? 

STAY CONNECTED 

• Trail and roadway have been completed from Burns 

Avenue to Phalen Boulevard 

• Retaining walls have been completed 

• Most trees have been planted 

• Sod has been installed from 3rd Street to Phalen 

Boulevard 

• All roadway signs have been installed 

• Below ground items have been installed for traffic 

signals at 3rd Street and 7th Street 

• Most trail lights are operational 

• This week: 

- Traffic signal work at 7th Street and Johnson 

Parkway 

- Placement of temporary stop signs – to remain 

until the new system is operational 

- Realignment of pedestrian crossing at Burns 

Avenue and Johnson Parkway 

 

• Next week and future work: 

- Install sod from Burns Avenue to 3rd Street 

- Install railings above retaining walls  

- Install trail wayfinding signs 

- Plant remaining trees 

- Install sidewalk at English Street and 3rd Street 

and at Wakefield Avenue and Johnson Parkway 

- Stripe final roadway and trail pavement  

 

 

 

 
• Visit the project website at: www.stpaul.gov/departments/public-works/projects/johnson-parkway-regional-trail 

• Sign up for project updates on the project website 

• Contact the project manager:  

Don Pflaum 

E: don.pflaum@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

P: (651) 266-9147 

http://www.stpaul.gov/departments/public-works/projects/johnson-parkway-regional-trail
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